Ottawa, June 27th.,1917.

Dear Sir,-

I wrote you on t%o 168h instant, ssking for
fishing permits for myself and ¥r, ¥. R. Browa, Indian
Agent at Port Arthur, for use om the Nipigon River dDetween
the 10th and 30%h of July next, but =28 yet have not received
them and as I am leaving next week, I should feel obliged
Af you will kindly let me have thes,

Biwin Tiansley Feq.,

@
Superintendent of Game & Fisheries,

Toromto, Oms.




